
Hi! 

Check out the new FREE features on our website!  We’ve added articles on reading-related 
topics and free word searches and other word activity sheets you can print off.  You’ll find these 
on our Reference Desk page.  A timely addition for the holidays is an article on “Choosing a Gift 
Book for a Child” with great ideas on how to select a welcome addition to a young person’s 
library.  We add new material each week, so visit us often! 

New Book Release:  “Can You Keep a Secret?” will be available in December.  It is a full color 
8.5” W X 11” H paperback with 52 fun pages.  Beverly Tuck, who illustrated “Little Bianca”, did the 
illustrations for this book.  You can get your copy through online book vendors and bookstores.  
ISBN: 978-0-9779576-4-4 

Mark your calendars!!  December 1st, 2007 from noon to 4pm, we will be signing copies of our 
latest book at Barnes and Noble, Fair Lakes Promenade, 12193 Fair Lakes Promenade Drive, 
Fairfax, VA 22033.  We’ll also bring our earlier books just in case you need some more copies. 

News: We have started work on our next release which will be an 8.5in X 11in fully illustrated 
color version of The Snickerdoodle Mystery.  We selected Pamela Czarniak to illustrate this 
book.  You’ll love her beautiful and lively watercolors.  The book will be released in Spring 2008. 
Here is Mack’s quick summary of the story:  Patricia wants to help raise money by participating in 
the local bake sale, but what is she to do when the delicious snickerdoodle cookies she bakes 
disappear without a trace?  How will she solve this snickerdoodle mystery? 

Thanks so much for your continued interest in Pilinut Press books.  Feel free to share this e-mail 
with your friends and family! 

Happy Reading! 

Mack H. Webb, Jr. 

Celia Webb 

Pilinut Press, Inc. 

Check out our books at www.pilinutpress.com 

New Releases:  Webb's Wondrous Tales Book 1 and Book 2, Little Bianca, Danny and the 
Detention Demons 

If you no longer wish to receive our updates, please send an e-mail to 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com with “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 


